
Here’s what is happening at OES: 

 Tuesday; PTA Meeting @ 9:30am 
 Wednesday; Spring pictures (packets were sent home last week) 
 Thursday; Moms and Muffins --7:30am -8:00am & 6:00pm -7:00pm.  Book Swap in 

evening only. 
 Thursday; Dr. Seuss Day (dress up as any Dr. Seuss character) 
 Friday; 6th Graders will be visiting Orem Jr. High and Lakeridge Jr. High 
 Sunday (@2am); Daylight Savings Time Begins (Set clocks forward) 
 
 

 Congratulations to the following Grade Winners:  KINDERGARTEN-- 
Ella Madsen, 1ST GRADE-- Max Hale, 2ND GRADE-- Gentrie Bradford, 3RD GRADE-- Garrett 
Whimpy, 4TH GRADE-- Tessa Conrad, 5TH

 GRADE-- Mia Madsen, 6TH
 GRADE-- Emily McKell.  The 

Runners Up are Reese Conrad and Youriya Takahashi. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO REESE CONRAD AND GENTRIE BRADFORD.!!  These two 

students will go to the District Storytelling Festival for a chance to participate in the 
Timpanogos Storytelling Festival.  Good Luck!!! 

 Thanks to all the students and families for all the Box Tops!!! The two classes submitting 
the most box tops were Miss Anderson's and Mrs. Griffith's classes.   Congratulations!  Our scholar 
total was $632. Thank you to all who helped!! 
 

 Moms & Muffins --7:30am -8:00am & 6:00pm -7:00pm.  Come read with your 
mom, aunt, grandma, etc. and eat donuts!  Book Swap in evening only--Bring your books 
you no longer want and exchange them for some "new" books.   
 

 We would LOVE some more of you dads (or grandpas, uncles...) to come be a WatchDOG at 
OES!  It’s such a fun opportunity to be with your children and learn about their school day as well as be of 
assistance in other classes too!  You don’t need to be signed up to show up.  You can come any day that is good 
for you.  We can have multiple WatchDOGS a day.  If you have any questions about being a WatchDOG, feel 
free to email:  oeswatchdog@gmail.com.  Thanks so much for your support!!  

 If you have any pictures for the Yearbook, please email them to Maria Wood @ 
mariacwood@gmail.com.  Thank you!! 
 

 FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT, SAVE THE DATE!  

Due to an amazing carnival fundraiser, we are able to hold a second family movie night 
this school year.  We will hold the next one on Thursday, March 13 from 6:30pm-
8:15pm (approximately).  The movie will be “Frozen” which will be digitally released at 
the end of February but not available on DVD yet so come and enjoy pizza and the 
movie before it is even out on DVD for FREE!  We are excited to be able to provide this 
and look forward to another night of family fun. 
 

 If you did not get your Kindergartner registered for Kindergarten yet, please do 

so as soon as possible.  Last minute registrations create difficulties in determining class size, 

etc.  Call the office at (801) 610-8116 if you have any questions about Kindergarten registration.   

 

Calendar 

March 

4   PTA Meeting @ 9:30am 

5   Spring pictures 

6   Moms and Muffins 

6   Dr. Seuss Day 

9   Daylight Savings Time Begins (Set clocks forward) 

10   NO SCHOOL-- Professional Development 
13  Lakeridge Registration for incoming 7th Graders 

13   Family Movie Night @ 6:30pm 

14  USDB Speech Fair @ 7pm in the OES Gym 

17   St. Patrick's Day  

18   SCC meeting 10:45 

18   Family Skate Night @ Classic Skating 5:30-8:30pm 

18   Maturation @ 1pm-- 5th Graders (Brad Wilcox will be the speaker) 
 
 
Rachelle Bolingbroke, Principal 
450 W. 400 S.  Orem, UT  84058 
(801) 610-8116 

Link for: OES Website  

Link for:  OES Blog   

 

Follow us on Twitter @oespta    Like us on Facebook @ Orem Elementary PTA 
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http://orem.alpineschools.org/
http://oremelementarypta.blogspot.com/

